
 
 

Dear parents/carers and students, 

I am pleased to share with you our provisional Progress 8 Score for Bourne Academy which has been 
published recently on the Government’s School Performance Tables. The Progress 8 score is a measure 
calculated each year on the basis of the actual results of all students nationally taking exams at the end 
of Year 11. As you can see from the graph below, students at Bourne Academy make very strong progress 
and outperform many schools, including the various Lincolnshire Grammar Schools. Our team of 
dedicated teachers work tirelessly to ensure students of all abilities can maximise their potential as a 
student of this school. Additionally, we ensure our strong curriculum offer at Bourne Academy can meet 
the needs of all our students, coupled with the excellent pastoral care we provide to our students. We are 
proud of our students and the strong set of academic results is a testament to their hard work and the 
support they receive from you as parents and carers. 

 

As part of our daily rewards system, each year group have had their Strike Card Prize Draw this week, in 
their assemblies. We always celebrate students for carrying out what we expect from our students on a 
daily basis. Each student with a clean Strike Card was entered to the prize draw to win £40 Love2shop gift  
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vouchers. I was really pleased to see so many clear Strike Cards in the prize draw. Student have all been 
given a new Strike Card again this term. Over the next week, we will also be delivering over 500 
cookies/muffins and drinks to those students who have achieved 100% attendance last term. We pride 
ourselves on recognising everyday achievements and we believe all students who achieve 100% 
attendance deserve a little treat! 

This week we saw the return to our Sixth Form reading mentoring programme. This hugely successful 
initiative at Bourne Academy sees a Sixth Form student paired with a Year 7 or 8 student who they then 
meet with once a week for a reading mentoring session. Mrs Bland (Assistant Headteacher) commented, 
“Last year, the project was a resounding success and this year things have gone from strength to strength 
with now over 90 students taking part. Feedback from the mentees has been overwhelmingly positive with 
many saying that they hugely look forward to their reading session each week and reporting significantly 
increased levels of confidence with their reading.” 

Remembrance Day will soon be upon us and we are now selling poppies in school for a minimum donation 
of 20p. We do encourage as many students to wear a poppy on Friday 11th November 2022. Students who 
are part of a service uniform group such as cadets or scouts will also be allowed to wear their uniform for 
the day, but further details will be communicated to parents and carers regarding this.  

Finally, I would to thank all parents and carers who attended our virtual Year 7 progress evening this week. 
We had over 80% of our parents engage with the evening and it was great to see tutors and parents 
discussing how our new students have settled as Bourne Academy students. Each year group will have a 
dedicated evening where they can discuss progress and welfare issues with their teachers or tutors. Here 
are the dates below for your calendars. 

• Year 8  Wednesday 8th March 2023 

• Year 9  Thursday 8th December 2022 

• Year 10 Thursday 18th May 2023 

• Year 11 Thursday 26th January 2023 

I have also included our academic calendar dates for 2023-24 and extra-curricular activities timetable for 
your information. 

Kindest regards, 

 

Mr Matt Sammy 
Head of School, Bourne Academy 

 

 

You can follow Bourne Academy on our official social media platforms as follows: 

• www.instagram.com/BourneAcademy 

• www.facebook.com/BourneAcademyLincs 

• www.twitter.com/BourneSLAT 
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